
 

 

 

 

CRIVITZ SCHOOL DISTRICT 

400 SOUTH AVENUE 

CRIVITZ, WISCONSIN  54114 

 

REQUEST FOR BIDS 

 COMPUTER PURCHASE 
 

The Crivitz School District is requesting bids for computer purchase.  Specifications can be obtained by 

contacting the District Office.   

 

Bids are to be enclosed in a sealed envelope marked “2018 Summer Computer Bid” and addressed to: 

 

    Patrick Mans, District Administrator 

    Crivitz School District 

    400 South Avenue 

    Crivitz, Wisconsin  54114 

 

All bids must be delivered to the District Office at the above address no later than 1:00 p.m. on 

Wednesday May 9, 2018.  All bids received will be opened in the District Office at 1:00 p.m. on 

Wednesday May 9, 2018.  

 

The Board reserves the right to refuse any or all bids or any part thereof and to waive all formality in 

selecting the bid most advantageous to the school district. 

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

 

 


